
NEW VIKING ORIENTATION

WHERE: New Berlin West Middle/High School

WHEN: Wednesday, August 23rd from 8:00am to 11:00am

WHO: All students grades 8 through 12 that are new to New Berlin West

Dear Parent/Guardian and New Viking,

Welcome to New Berlin West Middle/High School! The staff and administrative team are looking forward to working
with you and your family throughout your secondary school experience.

To prepare you to meet the challenges ahead, we are inviting all of our new students to attend an in-person New
Viking Orientation onWednesday, August 23rd from 8:00am-11:00am.We will begin the day in the New Berlin
West Common Area as you enter through the front entrance. The New Viking Orientation will give you an opportunity
to meet other students new to New Berlin West, familiarize yourself with the building layout and procedures, and
have your questions answered. Students will also receive a New Berlin West T-shirt and a set of locks for their hall
and PE locker. This session is geared for the student, but if parents want to attend they may. There will be time
afterward to set up your locker if you wish.

Please let me know what size T-shirt your child wears by completing this form.

We are looking forward to meeting you at the New Viking Orientation on August 23rd and hope that you are
excitedly awaiting your transition to New Berlin West Middle and High School.

IMPORTANT DATE! - MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR MONDAY, AUGUST 14TH FROM 10AM - 2:00PM

Photos for Grades 8-12: Monday, August 14th, 10:00 am-2:00 pm
Student ID pictures will be taken and they will receive their ID card. All students will receive a picture ID - you do not
need to order photos to receive an ID. If lost, ID replacements are $5.00.

If you can’t make the Back to School Bash on the 14th, the make-up photo day will be on the first day of school,
Tuesday, September 5th.

In the event that you need to contact us for any reason, our summer hours are Monday through Thursday 7:00 AM to
3:30 p.m. You may call the office at 262-789-6400.

I hope you have a wonderful closing to your summer. Classes for the 2023-2024 school year will begin on
Tuesday, September 5th – after Labor Day!

Sincerely,

Trudy Wahlen Jordan Napoli
Associate Principal (Last Name A-L) Associate Principal (Last Names M-Z)
New Berlin West Middle/High School New Berlin West Middle/High School
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https://forms.gle/JK4a3J2HDqa1XCfD8

